KENNEBEC VALLEY
DISTRICT NEWSLETTER

November 21, 2014

District website: http://kvalley.pinetreebsa.org/ <-- NOTE New Web Address!
District Facebook Group: Search for Kennebec Valley District, BSA and click
Like

NOTE: http://www.kv-scouts.org is no longer being updated. Please use the
above link to get to the CURRENT district website.

TROOP 417 FUNDRAISER (time sensitive)
EAGLE SCOUT DAY AT THE BLAINE HOUSE

TROOP 417 FUNDRAISER (time sensitive)
PIE FESTIVAL!

You are invited to the 1st annual Pie Auction Fundraiser for Waterville Scout
Troop 417. A festival with games/events including Pi count off, minute to win it, pie
plate toss, and pie eating contest will precede the auction.

Tuesday, Nov. 25, 2014
LDS Chapel

26 Washington St.
Waterville

6 - 7:30pm

For more info, call 985-870-3391

EAGLE SCOUT DAY AT THE BLAINE
HOUSE



Kennebec Valley District Advancement Committee

is hosting its biannual recognition of Eagle Scouts at
the State Capital.

On December 16 at 2 PM, Eagle Scouts from the

2013 and 2014 class are invited to join First Lady

Ann LePage and others at the Blaine House in

Augusta to recognize the attainment of Eagle Scout

and the great works those Scouts do for the community.

Refreshments will be served and there is a charge of $5 per person attending.
Eagle Scouts should be dressed in full uniform and be prepared to talk about their
service project.

The program is open to all Eagle Scout in both of Maine's councils.

Questions or to secure your spot, email KValley Advancement Chair Chuck
Mahaleris at cmahaleris@hotmail.com

The next newsletter will go out either Wed. Nov. 26 or Fri. Nov. 28, depending on
my family schedule. Have a great Thanksgiving!

YiS,
Scott Berneir

©2014 Pine Tree Council, BSA | None

Web Version Preferences Forward Unsubscribe



